
Hand sanitizer is available to girls, adults, and customers

Any touchpoints are wiped down with sanitizing supplies

Pens are sanitized frequently between customer use

Masks are worn by girls and adults at all times

Girls and adults participating are comfortable and alternative sales techniques like

Digital Cookie are offered to those who are uncomfortable

Troop members are social distancing from each other and customers

Customers are encouraged to use contactless payment methods like credit cards

Girl Scouts of Eastern Iowa and Western Illinois is allowing troops to hold Cookie Booths at

local businesses as long as they follow the COVID-19 safety guidelines:

Girls and adults who are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 or have been exposed to

COVID-19 cannot attend Cookie Booths.

If you have any questions, you can reach me by calling 800-798-0833 or emailing

MarilynA@GirlScoutsToday.org

THANK YOU FOR VOLUNTEERING WITH THE COOKIE PROGRAM!
 

Marilyn Askelson

Director of Product Program

Girl Scouts of Eastern Iowa and Western Illinois

GIRLSCOUTSTODAY.ORG

THANK YOU!
 

P.S.           Find resources for troops and cookie sellers at GirlScoutsToday.org!


